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 COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 
Special Meeting 
October 1, 2020 

 
 

The Bartholomew County Commissioners met on October 1, 2020, in the  

Commissioners Chambers of the Governmental Office Building, 440 Third Street, Columbus, Indiana.  

Commissioners Carl Lienhoop, Rick Flohr and Larry Kleinhenz were present.  Attorney Grant Tucker 

was present.  Auditor Pia O’Connor was present through Zoom meeting. 

Commissioner Lienhoop called the meeting to order.   

In addition to the above listed people, the following were present at the meeting:   

County Administrator Tina Douglas  

 

In attendance via Zoom were: 

Charlie Day, DLZ Assessor Ginny Whipple 

Recorder Tami Hines IT Director Scott Mayes 

 

 President Lienhoop called the meeting to order. 

 Commissioner Kleinhenz gave the invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The first item was the approval of the minutes of September 28, 2020.  Commissioner Flohr 

motioned to approve the minutes as presented.  Commissioner Kleinhenz seconded the motion which 

passed unanimously. 

The next item was the approval of payroll.  Commissioner Kleinhenz motioned to approve the 

payroll as presented.  Commissioner Flohr seconded the motion which passed unanimously. 

Auditor O’Connor gave an update on the CARES Act Funding noting that it is now able to pay 

on payroll in certain circumstances. 

 There will be no Commissioners meeting on Monday, October 5, 2020. 

The next Commissioners meeting will be on Monday, October 12, 2020 at 10 a.m. 

  

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 
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CARL H. LIENHOOP, CHAIRMAN 
 
 
             
      LARRY S. KLEINHENZ, MEMBER 
 
 
             
      RICHARD A. FLOHR, MEMBER 
 
ATTEST: 
 
______________________ 
PIA O’CONNOR 
  
 


